
1

Mitchell Barnes

Subject: FW: Tidbury Green - Station Improvements at Wythall and Earlswood

From: Jack Pickering < >  
Sent: 14 December 2020 11:17 
To: Ian Southwell > 
Subject: Tidbury Green - Station Improvements at Wythall and Earlswood 
 
Hi Ian,  
 
I hope you are keeping well.  
 
Network Rail can confirm that it has had early engagement with Vectos in respect to Station Improvements at 
Wythall and Earlswood. 
 
Stations are a vital component of the passenger railway network. A well located and designed station provides for 
rail travel by allowing passengers safe and easy access to the services they require. Stations also offer facilities for 
finding up to the minute information, buying tickets, sheltering from the elements and interchanging to the next leg 
of a passenger journey. Successful stations add to the passenger experience and support the economic, social and 
environmental benefits of rail. 
 
In line with the DfT’s High-level output specification (July 2017), the rail industry is actively working with 3rd parties 
that have a desire to invest in the network. Therefore, Network Rail is welcoming of funding to enhance the station 
facilities to serve the community and improve the interface and accessibility between the station and the local area.  
 
Network Rail will continue to engage in reference to improvements the stations. It is also recommended that you 
engage with West Midlands Trains in respect to the proposals, as they are the station facility owner for the stations.  
 
Regards 
 
Jack Pickering  
 
Programme Manager NW&C  
Network Rail 
 
Baskerville House, Centenary Square, 
Birmingham, B1 2ND 
M  
E  

Advance notice of leave : 23rd December- 4th January 
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The content of this email (and any attachment) is confidential. It may also be legally privileged or otherwise 
protected from disclosure.  
This email should not be used by anyone who is not an original intended recipient, nor may it be copied or disclosed 
to anyone who is not an original intended recipient.  

If you have received this email by mistake please notify us by emailing the sender, and then delete the email and 
any copies from your system.  

Liability cannot be accepted for statements made which are clearly the sender's own and not made on behalf of 
Network Rail. 
Network Rail Infrastructure Limited registered in England and Wales No. 2904587, registered office Network Rail, 
2nd Floor, One Eversholt Street, London, NW1 2DN 
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